
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
12 November 2024 
 
 

 
 

Labour Leader’s Office 
Email:  
 
 
 
Tēnā koe  
 
Thank you for your letter requesting the below information under the Official Information 
Act 1982.  
 
I refer to Hon Dr Reti’s response to questions at the estimates hearing on 7 September 
2024: 

“My instruction to officials to manage clinical risk during the reset has been to develop a 
monitoring framework that includes the Ministry of Health, Health New Zealand, and 
Health Quality and Safety Commission.” 

  
I request under the OIA: 

All correspondence and advice relating to Hon Dr Reti’s instruction to officials to develop a 
monitoring framework on clinical risk. 
All copies of the monitoring framework and correspondence which contains copies of that 
monitoring framework. 

 
Your request has been transferred to Te Tāhū Hauora Health Quality & Safety 
Commission (Te Tāhū Hauora) for response. 
 
We have interpreted your request as pertaining to correspondence and advice between 
Te Tāhū Hauora and Health New Zealand, and between Hon Dr Reti’s office and Te Tāhū 
Hauora, regarding the development of the monitoring framework.  
 
Te Tāhū Hauora notes that the request it received from the Minister of Health to develop 
the framework was made via phone call, not through correspondence. 
 
Due to the volume of correspondence and draft iterations, these documents have not 
been individually itemised, however the below table gives a broad breakdown of the 
contents. 
 
Other agencies may hold additional content so you may wish to extend your request to 
them. 
 






